

Ref: JTI/Masks

20th January 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

Mask Wearing Update From Thursday 20th January

Yesterday, the Prime Minister announced that all Plan B measures will be removed in England, with a full return to Plan A by Thursday 27th January.

This means from today, face coverings are no longer recommended in classrooms and teaching spaces for staff and pupils. They were introduced in classrooms at the start of the spring term as a temporary measure.

In addition to this, from Thursday 27th January, face coverings are no longer recommended in communal areas for staff and pupils.

If you have any questions, please contact postbox@tgbs.co.uk

Yours sincerely

Mr Till

Headteacher

Turves Green Boys' School

Birmingham

West Midlands B31 4BS





